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From: Cantwell, Laura
To: Lakeesha Morris-Moreau
Cc: Funes, Victoria; Rafael Casals
Subject: RE: Town of Cutler Bay Age-Friendly Action Plan - DRAFT
Date: Friday, September 21, 2018 2:21:22 PM

Hi Lakeesha,
 
Congratulations! I heard back from our National Office and your Action Plan has been approved! 
The National Office will be sending us a certificate in the mail stating that you have now completed
your Action Plan and you are moving into the implementation phase of the Age-Friendly Network. 
 
Once we receive the certificate, we will frame it.  Let us know if you want us to present it to the City
Council or if you want to do anything to promote that you have completed Phase 1. 
 
Best,
Laura
 
Laura Cantwell
Associate State Director of Advocacy & Outreach
AARP Florida
(727) 592-8020 - Office
(850) 570-2110 - Cell
 

From: Lakeesha Morris-Moreau [mailto:LMorris-Moreau@cutlerbay-fl.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 22, 2018 9:58 AM
To: Armbruster, William
Cc: Cantwell, Laura; Rafael Casals
Subject: Town of Cutler Bay Age-Friendly Action Plan - DRAFT
 
Greetings from Age-Friendly Cutler Bay!
 
Please find attached the draft of the Town’s Age-Friendly Action Plan for peer review.   The Town is
collaborating with our Communities for a Lifetime (CFAL) committee to develop this action plan.  We
hope to finalize it and go to the Town Council for formal adoption within the next few months. 
 
At your earliest convenience, please provide your suggestions to enhance the plan.  Any guidance is
greatly appreciated.
 
Kind Regards,
 

 

LaKeesha Morris-Moreau, MSW, GPC
Grants Coordinator
Office of the Town Manager
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